
The Green Bay Area Public School District has launched a new 
responsive website enabling users to navigate the website on their 

desktop, tablets and mobile devices.

Tips to Navigate the Website
•	 A rotating image banner is located at the top of the District and school website 

home pages. The rotators may include links to important news, upcoming 
events, or photos. Clicking on the rotator images will take you to more information. 

•	 News stories and upcoming events are located near the bottom of the home page for 
the District and school websites.

•	 On the right-hand side of all home pages, you will find Quick Links, which often include 
links to calendar information, forms, food service, Infinite Campus, and more.

•	 Each website has a footer that includes contact information, social media links, and frequently used 
links to Infinite Campus, community input form, facility rental information, etc.

•	 Across the top of the webpages you will find links to the staff directory. On the District website, the staff 
directory includes all District staff. When accessing the staff directory from a school website, it will only 
include staff who work at that school.

•	 Board of Education members, minutes, agendas and policies 
can all be found by clicking on the Our District link and 
viewing the left-hand menu of the District website.

•	 A link to employment opportunities can be found in one of 
four image boxes located at the bottom of the District home 
page.

•	 When navigating the website on a tablet or mobile device, 
the menu bar located across the top of the websites will be 
reduced to Menu, which will expand to the full list of links 
when selected.

•	 The District logo in the gray menu bar located at the top of 
school websites will return you to the District home page.

To learn more about navigating the website and its new features, 
watch our video at www.gbaps.org/new_website.
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Important New Feature
The new website provides the District 
the ability to add emergency or important 
notifications on the District website or 
specific school websites. A red banner will 
appear above the rotator images on the 
home page(s). The District will use this 
feature to notify parents and community 
members regarding school closings or 
delays due to inclement weather, and 
critical or emergency information. 

Feedback Regarding the 
New Website?

We recognize that while the new website 
has many great features, improving our 
website to make it as user friendly as 
possible is an ongoing process. If you 
have feedback on the new website, please 
fill out a form located at www.gbaps.org/
new_website.


